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Monday, 19 June 2023 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

YEAR 10 MOCK ARRANGEMENTS 
 
Year 10 Mock Examinations begin on Monday 26th June and will run until Wednesday 5th July. These very 
important assessments will help inform students, their teachers and you of how well they are doing in 
each subject. You will receive a statement of results in the coming weeks. There is only one further set 
of Mocks before students’ real GCSEs (in November), and so it is important students are prepared and 
succeed. 
 
Please click here to view the Y10 Mock Timetable. The Year 10 Mock Exams will run like a normal public 
exam season and during the Mock Exams, we will have the following arrangements: 

• For morning exams students may go to the Rookery from 8:30am and should be at the gyms 
ready for their morning exams at 9am. 

• For afternoon exams students should make their way to the gyms at the end of lunch at 1:10pm. 

• Students must attend all their exams promptly and be ready to start, in full uniform and with all 
necessary equipment (i.e. a black pen, a clear pencil case and, if appropriate, a calculator 
without a lid). 

• Students must attend their usual lessons when they do not have an exam timetabled. Teachers 
will be doing one of the following activities: 

o Running revision sessions towards an exam in that subject. 
o Allowing students to revise independently. 
o Continuing with coursework in vocational subjects. 

• Students will finish their school day at 2:45pm and will be dismissed off site at that time. If a 
student’s exam is still taking place at 2:45pm, then students will be dismissed after their exam 
finishes. 

• Master classes will not be happening during the Year 10 Mocks, but teachers and tutors will be 
around until 3.30pm to support students should they need it. 

 
We would ask you to continue to encourage them to revise every day until the end of the Year 10 Mocks. 
Students should aim to revise all of their subjects for their Year 10 Mocks as they will be examined on 
all of those subjects at the end of Year 11. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us at contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr S Macaulay                                                                                      
Deputy Headteacher, Curriculum and Assessment                                    
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